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March 21, 2011

To Whom It May Concern:

It 1s my pleasure to recommend the construction services of Pihl, Inc. Our firms have collabo-
rated on numerous commercial and institutional projects with great success. I know Matt Pihl to
be a respectable contractor who runs his firm with integrity and skill. The company offers top-

~notch quality, innovation, management and on-time performance. Across the board, we are al-
ways pleased with their work.

One project in particular illustrates their performance capabilities and construction expertise.
Over the last year, we have worked together on the Oregon State University Outdoor Recreation
Complex, located in the heart of the campus of OSU. I, (BERNHARDT GOLF), the General Con-
tractor, hired Pihl Inc., to manage the project subcontractors and to perform a large portion of the
work. The project consisted of many elements, including demolition, excavation, utilities, street
improvements, buildings and structures, artificial turf, multiple lighting systems, hardscape,
fencing, furnishings and landscaping. There were many campus departments and government
agencies involved in the project. A substantial portion of the work was done during inclement
weather and the logistics were challenging. Pihl, Inc. was able to construct and manage this

project successtully and were on time and within budget. We believe that their expert knowledge
and experience led to that success.

Please consider Pihl, Inc. for your next construction project. I recommend this contractor to you
without reservation and look forward to working with them again.

Sincerely,

Darryl J. Bernhardt, President
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